
WKHS PTO Meeting Minutes 
April 29, 2020 

Zoom meeting 
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Meeting commenced at 7:04 p.m. 

 

In Attendance: Tamra Haurani, Tracy Plummer, Amanda Adams, Burl Scott, Barb Friedman, Kathleen 

Garber, Aric Thomas, Ken Nally, Tracie Ambler, Michelle Franke, Robin Emami 

 

General PTO meeting: 

Treasurer report: Burl Scott 

• Review of budget to date 

• Burl will contact Bill Palfe to see how much is allotted for the teacher lunch budget – potential 

cookout or catered for teachers at beginning of school year. 

• Spirit wear money, may be in the held mail.  With no one at school, mail is being held. This will 

be checked on. 

• Avenue banners – Ken will spearhead and AC/PTO/Admin will split the cost - $100 each. 

 

Principal/Assistant Principal report:  

Ken Nally 

• Forwarded the approved planner covers.  Jacob Keslar created the cover.  Will put on the PTO 

site. 

• HR Imaging – Burl motions not to invoice, Tracy seconded, all approve.  Ken will let them know. 

Aric Thomas 

• Discussion of other options to the virtual graduation ceremony.  Aric said the biggest fear is to 

sponsor an event that causes an uptick in cases.  Any option will need to follow Department of 

Education recommendations and be run though the Columbus Board of Health and Franklin 

County Health Department. 

• 18th and 19th is cap and gown pick up. 

 

Activity Club Liaison Report: Barb Friedman 

• After Prom is still on the calendar, but obviously won’t happen if Prom doesn’t happen. 

• Speaker Chris Herren was on the calendar for September 9, but that may change. 

 

Committee Updates and Reports: 

Academics: Tamra Haurani 

• Socratic Society – can we get them their info/pins, etc. 

Bookroom:  they will collect and disinfect materials 
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PTAC Liaison: We need to make sure whoever volunteers next year is able to make the meetings and 

report back. 

Scholarships and Review: Dawn Cline 

Aaron Chen, Joel Friedman, Meagan Rosenfeld, Braydon Biehn were this year’s recipients 

Senior Recognition night:  Michele Franke 

• $65 invoice for pens 

Curriculum liaison:  Robin Emami volunteered for next year 

 

Next year’s PTO Board approved: President Tracy Plummer, Past President Tamra Haurani, Vice 

President Amanda Adams, Treasurer Burl Scott, Secretary Barb Friedman   

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


